Brunner, Scott

From: dtopp1212@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 8:50 PM

To: Brunner, Scott

Cc: '‘Dan Topp'

Subject: RE: Letter of Support for 629 N. 77th regarding request for Wavier.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

From: dtopp1212@gmail.com <dtopp1212@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 8:47 PM

To: Scott.brunner@huschblack-well.com

Cc: 'Dan Topp' <dtoppl212@gmail.com>

Subject: Letter of Support for 629 N. 77th regarding request for Wavier.

Dear Public Works Board,

I am writing to express my strong support for Scott Brunner's request for a waiver regarding his new garage at
629 N. 77th Street. As a resident of Wauwatosa for over 25 years, with the last 20+ years spent in Jennings
Park directly adjacent to the Brunner property, I've witnessed firsthand the ongoing commitment to maintaining
our neighborhood's character.

My experience working with the City of Wauwatosa has consistently been positive. From securing permits for
numerous improvements on my own home to navigating the building process of a new residence in
Ravenswood back in 1996, the City has always fostered a collaborative approach, prioritizing solutions and
achieving successful outcomes.

In that spirit, | believe a similar approach would be beneficial for Mr. Brunner's situation. Granting the
requested waiver would allow for an aesthetically pleasing garage that seamlessly integrates with the
neighborhood aesthetic and enhances the overall property value.

Neighborhood improvements play a vital role in maintaining Wauwatosa's reputation and appeal. | trust the
Public Works board will continue its tradition of finding creative solutions that benefit both residents and the
overall community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Dan & Linda Topp

7748 Mary Ellen PI
Wauwatosa, WI 53213



